
From: Quattrone, Kristy <kquattrone@governor.sc.gov>
To: Quattrone, Kristykquattrone@governor.sc.gov

Date: 9/6/2017 2:46:10 PM
Subject: Governor's Executive Order

Attachments: 2017-09-06 Hurricane Irma Executive Order.pdf

Good afternoon all,
The Executive Order declaring a State of Emergency in South Carolina is attached. I will provide updates 
throughout this process.
Please let me know if you need anything, have questions, or need to pass information to the governor during 
this weather event. You can find all of my contact information below.
If you would like someone in your office to be added to this contact list please let me know.
Thank you,
Kristy
 
Kristy Quattrone
 
Director of Cabinet Affairs
 
Office of Governor Henry McMaster
1100 Gervais Street
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
KQuattrone@governor.sc.gov
 
o: 803-734-1716
c: 803-609-2674
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